
Testimonial in support of naming a future interchange after Kris Norton as proposed in  
House Bill No. 2263  
  
Submitted to the Kansas House Transportation Committee  
by Dan Scherschligt, Former Supervisor at Kansas Department of Transportation, 
2/13/2035 
  
Chairperson Rep. Francis, Vice Chair Rep. Neelly, Ranking Minority Member Rep. Ballard, and  
esteemed members of the Kansas House Transportation Committee,  
 
I am retired from the Kansas Department of Transportation.  As Director of Engineering and Design 
at KDOT, Kris Norton was a Design Leader in my Road Office. 

Kris was one of those public sector employees who was extremely dedicated to his work.  He worked 
on many projects.  One of his more significant projects was being the Design leader for the South 
Lawrence Trafficway in Douglas county.  This project is currently under design, and truly is successful 
due to the efforts of Kris.  I very much support, and Kris is well deserving, to be memoralized with a 
sign on this project. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dan Scherschligt 
 


